
Special Meeting 

To Discuss Property Owned by Alejandro Gonzalez Del Valle & Mary Cruz Bautista Osorio 

January 10, 2017 

6:00 p.m. 

 

The Town of Pink Hill held a special meeting on Tuesday, January 10, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. in the 

town hall board room (meeting began at 6:40 p.m. due to Town Attorney being in court).  

Present for the meeting were Mayor Carol Sykes, Commissioners Mike Hill and James Quinn, 

Town Attorney George Jenkins, Public Works Director Timmy Kennedy, Public Works 

Assistant Alex Gardner, and Town Clerk Kimberly Mitchell.  Chief Thigpen was not present. 

 

Visitors present were Kerry Willis, Glenda Willis, Christian Damion, Alejandro Gonzalez, 

Jameth Gonzalez, and Mary Cruz Bautista. 

 

Mayor Sykes called the special meeting to order.  Mayor Sykes welcomed everyone to the 

meeting and thanked them for coming.  She stated the purpose of this special meeting was to 

discuss property owned by Alejandro (Alex) Gonzalez Del Valle & Mary Cruz Bautista Osorio. 

Commissioner Hill made a motion to approve the agenda.  Commissioner Quinn seconded the 

motion and it carried unanimously.  Mayor Sykes asked Town Attorney George Jenkins did this 

topic need to be discussed in closed session.  George replied yes.  Mayor Sykes explained to the 

visitors present that the board would have to go into closed session and only the people involved 

would be allowed to stay.  She informed the visitors that they could wait in the town hall lobby 

and would be able to return after closed session.  Commissioner Hill made a motion to go into 

closed session.  Commissioner Quinn seconded the motion and it carried unanimously. 

 

Commissioner Hill made a motion to come out of closed session and return to open session.  

Commissioner Quinn seconded the motion and it carried unanimously.   

 

With there being no further business to be discussed the special meeting was adjourned. 

 


